
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

December Newsletter 
Student absences – Please call the school office by 9:00 a.m. at 604-584-4754 if your 
child is going to be absent in the morning. Also, please call the school office if your 
student will be starting Winter Break early. School Zone Reminder – To ensure the safety 
of every child at Ellendale, please follow all parking signs and speed limit when 
dropping off and picking up your child from school. 
 
 

December 1st – 15th PAC Sponsored School wide                        
Christmas/Winter Holiday craft project. 

Thursday, December 3rd – PAC Fundraiser Neufeld 
Farms order pick up at 2:15 p.m. 

 
       
      
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, December 18th: Last day of School before winter break 
•  Spirit Day – Pajama & Hat Day  

 

Winter Break:  December 21 – January 1, 2021 
 
SCHOOL RE-OPENS:  January 4, 2021 
 
*If you are new to the school or have not yet signed up for the electronic 
newsletter please visit: 
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/ellendale/Pages/default.aspx 
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                     Thursday, December 3rd – Spirit Day – Ugly Sweater Day 

    Monday, December 7th – Final Jumpstart session 
    Thursday, December 10th – Report cards go home 
    Thursday, December 10th – Spirit Day – Grinch Day – wear       

green today  
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